
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Colouring in and Drawing Competition 
Month of July 2024 

 
The Sea Swift colouring-in and drawing competition is designed to inspire the younger generation to 
learn about safety and the importance of safety.   
 
Sea Swift hopes that the experience provides the children of Sea Swift employees a chance to explore 
and develop a deeper understanding of safety and how important it is for everyone at Sea Swift. 
 
There is the option to download and print out a ready-made picture for colouring in (available here),  
or for participants to draw their own picture. The drawing can represent what safety means to them- 
it could be scene from a family members workplace or Mum returning home after a work day or 
something fun they do with their Dad.  
 
There will be first, second, and third place winners.   
 
All place getters will have their artwork published in Sea Swifts newsletter, website, and social media 
platforms, and the winning artworks will also be used for National Safe Work Month in October.   
 
The first-place winner will receive a voucher in the amount of $100. Second place will receive a 
voucher for $50, and third place will receive a $25 voucher.  
 
When you submit your entry, please include the following information: 

• Your name, age, and Township of residence 

• Telephone number and/or email address (this is how we will notify the winners) 

• Parent/guardian signature as consent for entry into the competition for participants under 

the age of 18. 
 
Winners of the Sea Swift safety colouring-in competition acknowledge that the winning artworks’ 
participants’ first name will be published in Sea Swift’s newsletter, website, and social media 
platforms, and also used for National Safe Work Month in October.  
 
To submit your entry, please take a photo or scan the completed artwork and email a copy 
to marketing@seaswift.com.au (please name your file using the following format:  Name, Age, 
Township – for example: Jane5yoCairns). Entries are limited to one (1) entry per person.  

 
The competition opens 7th July 2024 with entries due by the 14th of July 2024.  
Winners will be notified by the 21st of July.  
 

Good luck! 

https://www.seaswift.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Colouring-Sheets-Safety-month-July-2024_2.pdf
mailto:marketing@seaswift.com.au

